Dereck Richter

I do not recommend any conditions be put on the permit, but rather inform you and Aneesh Bethi,
Project Engineer, Wisconsin Central Limited Railroad that the City of International Falls draws
water from the Rainy River downstream of the bridge where the renovations are planning to occur.
At a minimum, any type of spill, failure of fencing, or emergency response that occurs during the
project should activate a plan to notify the City of International Falls Director of Public Works, Ted
Brokaw and myself immediately. There is limited time to react to a spill or issue based on flow
models and the time of year. This makes it very important that if something was to occur the City
of International Falls is the first point of contact. Please take this into consideration when the permit
has been approved and is active.

To contact Ted Brokaw, please use this number: 218-283-3261



